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 Brussels, June 22nd 2020 

 

The Board of Directors and the EFESME General Meeting took place on Monday 

15 June, via remote due to the current situation. 

During the meeting, EFESME members planned the future activities of the 

Federation in support of European SMEs and stressed the importance of 

continuing to be active and committed both at European and international 

level, both in technical and political activities. 

The collaboration with the European Commission and SBS - Small Business 

Standards, as well as with other important stakeholders in the sector, has been 

highlighted as extremely important.  

The members were very satisfied with the way the activities were carried out and the 

positions taken, and renewed their commitment to support more and more European 

SMEs. 

The day also included a public session, which allowed the Federation to present 

its activities, events and initiatives to guests, SMEs and stakeholders alike. 

During the public session, EFESME members and experts were able to illustrate 

the technical activity carried out in recent months, the events organized and 

future events, demonstrating that the Federation's activities have continued despite 

the limitations imposed by the crisis. 

 

More information on the Public Session of the General Assembly are available on the 

EFESME website. 

 

EFESME General Assembly and Board of Directors, 

15th June 2020 

https://www.efesme.org/efesme-public-general-assembly

